
 
 

PRINCE ALBERT MUNICIPALITY 
 

EXTENSION OF TENDER CLOSING DATE 
 

NOTICE 36 / 2021 
 

 

Prince Albert Municipality invited tenders for the supply and delivery of prepaid water meters and 

spare parts for a contract period of three (3) years under tender number 26/2021, as originally 

advertised in Die Burger newspaper on 18 February 2021.  

 

Please take note that the closing date for the tender mentioned has been changed as follow: 

CLOSING DATE: 12 March 2021 

CLOSING TIME: 13h30 

 

An addendum to the tender specifications is available on the municipal website at www.pamun.gov.za 

(Navigation as follow: Procurement – Tenders/Quotations available). Bidders must include the 

addendum in their tender document. 

 

Prince Albert Municipality would like to extend its sincerest apologies to all bidders who had shown 

interest in the above referenced bid, for any inconvenience caused. 

 

For any further assistance, please contact the Supply Chain Management Division at 023 541 1036 

or per email (scm@pamun.gov.za) 

 

 

 

MS ANNELEEN VORSTER  

MUNICIPAL MANAGER      
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